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Announcing the postponement of the 35th World Championship and 40th
anniversary celebration

2021 looked optimistically hopeful to see a more normal time throughout the world.
WBTF planned to return to Italy for our 35th World Championship and 40th anniversary celebration. Our baton twirling

family has been looking forward to reuniting again on the world stage. We miss our friends and the excitement of
watching and experiencing the fabulous head-to-head competition of our sport’s best athletes.
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